
Private sector opposes contribution amount in universal healthcare system  

Private businesses have objected to paying 0.25% of their annual revenues to the 
universal healthcare system, claiming that the recently passedhealth insurance law is 
unconstitutional. The head of the industry federation’s tax committee said the 
current legislationobliges companies to pay the contribution even if they did not 
make any profits, calling on the government to deduct the contribution from 
companies’ income taxes. 


